
Date:    

To: Jeff Curtis, President, Board of Representatives 

 Members – Board of Representatives 

 Richard Freedman, Chairman, Board of Finance 

 Members – Board of Finance 

From:  Caroline Simmons, Mayor 

Re: Stamford Community Development Office – Annual Action Plan for Year 48 (July 1, 2022 – 

June 30, 2023) for the use of Community Development Block Grant, HOME Investment 

Partnerships Program and Community Development Block Grant COVID CARES Act funds 

 

 

In accordance with the City of Stamford Code of Ordinances Sections 13-3 and 13-4, concerning 

budgetary procedures for Stamford Community Development, I hereby submit the Community 

Development Budget (Annual Action Plan) to the Board of Finance and Board of Representatives for 

review and approval. This budget was developed in cooperation with the Housing, Community 

Development and Social Services (HCD/SS) Committee of the Board of Representatives. Public Hearings 

regarding the proposed use of these federal funds were held January 25th, March 9th, with an additional 

hearing to be held on April 26th.    

 

In addition to the Annual Action Plan (AAP) for the use of federal HUD entitlement funds, enclosed is a 

resolution for the Board of Representatives authorizing the Mayor to submit the necessary documents to 

HUD for the City of Stamford to receive this funding. 

 

I ask that the Board of Finance consider this item at their April meeting and that the Board of 

Representatives consider this at their May meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Cc: Emily Gordon, Director of Housing and Community Development 

 

 

 

 

 

 


